
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Pamela B. Davis, MD, PhD 
  Dean, School of Medicine 
 
FROM:  Mark Aulisio, PhD 
  Chair, Faculty Council 
 
DATE:  September 29, 2014 
 
RE:  Proposed change to awarded degree from Master of Science (MS) in  
  Anesthesiology to Master of Science in Anesthesia (MSA) 
 
 
At its September 15, 2014, meeting, the Faculty Council reviewed a proposal, 
submitted by Joseph M. Rifici, AA-C, Med, Executive Program Director, Matthew 
Norcia, MD, Executive Medical Director, and James R. Rowbottom, MD, Chair, 
Department of Anesthesiology and Perioperative Medicine, to change the conferred 
degree to a Master of Science in Anesthesia (MSA) degree.   Mr. Rifici and Dr. Norcia 


